Government of Punjab
Department of Governance Reforms, Punjab
Plot no. 241, Industrial Area, Sector-8-b, Mohali

To,
All Administrative Secretaries
Government of Punjab.
Fileno. DGR-GUIDORGWS/1/2017-DGR/ [ Dated- 24//g, 4,

Subject :- Letter concerns with Accessible India Campaign.
This letter relates to Accessible India Campaign.

It is intimated thatthe National Informatics Centre, Meity has developed
guidelines for the development, maintenance and management of Government websites,
web & mobile applications, which has been adopted by the Department of Administrative
Reforms and Public Grievances. Guidelines for Indian Government websites deal with
the entire life cycle of websites, web & mobile applications. These Guidelines pertaining
to web content accessibility are an important part of the GIGW. Moreover, Section 42 (i)
of Rights to Persons with Disabilities Act 2016 mandates us to provide the content in

accessible format.

You are requested to designate a nodal officer to monitor and ensure
continued compliance of GIGW for your departmental websites/portals and also share the
contact detail of nodal officer to Ms. Alka Mishra, Scientist-G, National Informatics Centre,

email : amishra@nic.in under intimation at this email dddwcd8@gmail.com /(0172-

2602726).

(Parminder Pal Singh) PCS,

Director
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